
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
19 February 2024 
 
John Pearce 
City of Prospect 
128 Prospect Road 
Prospect SA 5082 
 
                                               Re:  Letter dated 09 February 2024 
 

1. No thank you. 
 

 I deem your claims that the Council has a Superior Standing re my images in Council records 
or expiation 515963 false. 

 
2. The council and all public servants are paid by the public purse to manage infrastructure in a 

lawful and responsible manner.  
 

3. Photos taken in such an unconscionable manner, by an unauthorized public servant, without 
my consent, whilst I am peacefully going about my private business, with the concomitant 
intention to misappropriate said photos for financial gain is neither lawful nor responsible.  

 
               It is: 

a) A breach of Office 
b) A breach of Trust 

 
4. If you continue to use these digital photos without my consent I will hold you personally and 

financially responsible.  
 

5. I instruct you to provide me with your valid Authority to Act in this manner within 7 days of 
the date of this letter 
 

 
Regards 
 
 
 
Stephanie Botten 
 
 
Notice 0001, 19 February 2024 

 


